
 

 
 

EMS SYSTEM ADVISORY #2019-10/10 
 
TO: Riverside County EMS System 
 
FROM: Trevor Douville, EMS Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Potential Public Safety Power Shutoff Activity 
 
DATE: 10/10/2019 
 

 
 

The Riverside County EMS Agency (REMSA), as part of the Medical Health Operational Area Coordinator 
(MHOAC) Program has activated the Medical and Health Communications Center to closely monitor the 
impacts associated with the current Red Flag/High Winds and potential SCE Public Safety Power Shutoff 
(PSPS).  Additionally, the County of Riverside Emergency Operation Center (EOC) is activated at a 
management watch and is tracking all weather-related emergency response activity.  If your facility 
and/or organization is impacted and require immediate assistance please coordinate with your local 
jurisdiction, utility provider and notify the REMSA Duty Officer. Please ensure that your administration 
and operations personnel are prepared to manage and communicate weather related impacts. 
 
 
  
If you have general questions, please contact the EMS Agency at (951) 358-5029 
 
For an urgent matter or to report an incident, please contact the REMSA Duty Officer at  
(951) 712-3342 
 


